HA 37/2024

The Permanent Mission of Malaysia to the United Nations presents its
complim_en_ts to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and with reference to the
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the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf (‘the Commission”) dated 14
June 2024, has the honour to state the position of the Government of Malaysia as
follows:
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